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 to me 

 
 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

I am a School Psychologist with Montgomery County Public Schools and 

recently learned more about the Lifesaver Schools Bill. I support the Lifesaver 

Schools Bill which is a no cost bill to support schools that provide mental health 

services to students in Maryland. Please strongly consider the passing of this bill 

during the 2025 Mayland General Assembly. I believe this bill will positively 

impact those in our field, and also others with similar mental health roles within 

the public schools, as we continue to support the students and families we work 

with.  

 

Thank you for your time and consideration,  
 


